
 
Instructions for the Math Placement Exam 

 
In order to register for classes at Summer Advising, students must complete the Math 
Placement Exam.  The Math Placement Exam is administered through Canvas, 
Washington College’s online learning management system.  Please follow the 
instructions below to get to the Math Placement Exam website in Canvas.  
 
1. Go to the Washington College Webadvisor website: https://webadvisor.washcoll.edu  
 

2. With your Web ID and password log into Webadvisor and click on the “Students” 
menu.  DO NOT include “@washcoll.edu” when entering your ID. 

 

3. Under “Miscellaneous options,” click on “Math Placement Exam.” 
 

4. Read the page carefully and then continue to the Math Placement Exam website by 
clicking the link at the bottom of the page. 

 

5. Now you will be asked to log in to Canvas.  You need to log in with your Washington 
College email ID and password.  DO NOT include “@washcoll.edu” when 
entering your ID. 

 
Special Notes about the Math Placement Exam 

 

• All students must take the Math Placement Exam.  You need to take the exam 
sometime between May 12 and June 13.  There are actually two short exams.  
The website will explain if you have to take only one or both.  Taking one or both 
depends on your anticipated area of study. 

• You must have “claimed” your Washington College email account before 
attempting to go to the Math Placement Exam website.   

• The Math Placement Exam is administered through Canvas, Washington 
College’s learning management system. You will need to log in to Canvas with 
your Washington College email ID and password.  DO NOT include 
“@washcoll.edu” when entering your ID. 

• The first time you log in to Canvas for the Placement exam it will ask you to 
accept the course invitation.  Make sure to “Accept” the invitation, which will 
take you to the Math Placement Exam Page. 

• You are welcome (and encouraged) to go to the website for the Placement Exam 
to read about the exam before you actually take it.  This can be helpful if you are 
concerned about what topics are on the exam. 

• If you have any questions please contact Matthew Kibler, Director of the 
Quantitative Skills Center, at mkibler2@washcoll.edu or 410-778-7862 

 
Exam site: http://washcoll.instructure.com/courses/1295487 
 

https://webadvisor.washcoll.edu/
http://washcoll.instructure.com/courses/1295487

